
Recommendations for Shannon Sardell from HC to CC 

Michelle Shattuck 
Thu 8/20/2020 12:43 PM 
To:WINNER Megan 

I recommend that Shannon Sardell  
be accepted to join the Heritage Committee.   
Shannon has a background in historical preservation.  She will  
be a great asset to our committee. 
Sent from my iPhone  
Michelle Shattuck 

Marissa Doyle 
Fri 8/21/2020 3:42 PM 
To:WINNER Megan; Michelle Shattuck michellekshattuck60@icloud.com 
 

Hi Megan, 
  
Recommendation for Shannon: 
  
Please accept my recommendation of Shannon Sardell for the open position on the Heritage 
Committee.  I have known Shannon through professional networking functions for a little over an 
year.  I believe she would be a great asset to the Committee.  As an architect with a background in 
Historic Preservation, she can help support the Historic district with her expertise as outlines on 
her application.  Besides she is fun, outgoing and easy to talk to and can bring new a perspective to 
the committee. 
  

Marissa Doyle, AIA, NCARB 
541.636.2900 x2 
  
M│D Architect + Design, Co. 
P.O. Box 8302 │ Coburg, Oregon 97408 

www.mdoylearchitect.com 
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Marissa Doyle <marissa@mdoylearchitect.com> 

Fri 8/21/2020 3:42 PM 

To: WINNER Megan <Megan.Winner@ci.coburg.or.us>; Michelle Shattuck <michellekshattuck60@icloud.com> 

Hi Megan, 
  
I looked through the booklet.  It looks great!  I don’t know too much about the properties to give 
feedback, but I like how the layout, type and colors echo the City’s website and how the booklet 
gives a lesson on Architectural styles. 
  
Recommendation for Shannon: 
  
Please accept my recommendation of Shannon Sardell for the open position on the Heritage 
Committee.  I have known Shannon through professional networking functions for a little over an 
year.  I believe she would be a great asset to the Committee.  As an architect with a background in 
Historic Preservation, she can help support the Historic district with her expertise as outlines on 
her application.  Besides she is fun, outgoing and easy to talk to and can bring new a perspective to 
the committee. 
  

Marissa Doyle, AIA, NCARB 
541.636.2900 x2 
  
M│D Architect + Design, Co. 
P.O. Box 8302 │ Coburg, Oregon 97408 

www.mdoylearchitect.com 
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Michelle Shattuck 
 
Thu 8/20/2020 12:43 PM 
To:WINNER Megan 
 

I recommend that Shannon Sardell be accepted to join the Heritage Committee.  Shannon has a 
background in historical preservation.  She will be a great asset to our committee. 
 
Sent from my iPhone  
Michelle Shattuck 

 


